
From:   David West   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   October 13, 2021

Subject:   FCC File No. 0565-EX-CN-2021
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

All:

Following up re:   

- Ms. Woody&rsquo;s email below confirming the &ldquo;NRQZ coordination number (aka case
ID)&rdquo; of &ldquo;13206&rdquo; and   

- Ms. Woody&rsquo;s prior email confirming that &ldquo;NRQZ coordination under 47 CFR
1.924(a) would not be required&rdquo; because the operations are specified as
&ldquo;Temporary-Fixed&rdquo;.

Leidos assumes that NRQZ coordination has been completed as requested by the FCC pursuant to the
inquiry under Ref. 64276, and that no further action is required by Leidos to complete the action required
by Ref. 64276.    

Please advise if this understanding is incorrect.

Re: NSF

- Dr. Zauderer &ndash; Is NSF prepared to approve on its end?    

Re: FCC

- Mr. Ghaffari:

o Have you been able to confirm that the above &ldquo;case numbers&rdquo; have indeed been
inserted in the &ldquo;SUP details&rdquo;?

o You mentioned that the following MAG frequencies were not at NTIA yet &ndash; any update on
this? Or anything we need to do?   

NG251121      MAG   (NOT AT NTIA YET)  (226.3 MHZ)                          
NG251122      MAG   (NOT AT NTIA YET)  (251.3 MHZ)                                     
NG251123      MAG   (NOT AT NTIA YET)  (304.3 MHZ)                                    

Best regards,

Jeff Rummel
Attorney for Leidos, Inc.

Jeffrey E. Rummel
Partner
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